Hello All,







25/03/2024 initial
FLOWER SHOW 2024 SCHOOL CUP

GROWING CHALLENGES
Time to get “Growing Again” – hope you are all well.

Over previous years most of you have been involved at least once in helping the children with these growing challenges. To those of you new to this, Welcome!, and hopefully all will become clear as the project progresses over the coming weeks.

There will be various “encouraging!” emails from time to time and the school can also help with any queries. In addition there are lots of useful websites for you and the children to browse.
To everyone, thank you in advance for what you are about to do! - help with the challenges that the children will be encouraged to undertake as part of the Flower Show School Cup – hope you enjoy it too! Only pupils of the school compete for this trophy.

The children are about to be given a small growing bag and “chitted” potato to bring home. 

As soon as possible, preferably straight-away and as the weather improves, the potato should be planted -


quarter fill the bag with earth or multi-purpose compost,                                
gently set the potato in the centre of the bag with the best sprouts (chits)


facing upwards


carefully continue to fill the bag to half full and ensure the potato is


completely covered by about 5cm of compost/earth and carefully water,


place the bag in a sheltered but sunny position – light overnight frosts 
shouldn't be a problem


watch for leaves growing through in about 3 to 4 weeks


keep moist in dry weather


as the leaves develop to about 5 to 8 cm above the surface, gently add 
earth/compost to underside of leaves and continue from time to time as plant 
stalk grows until  the bag is full and potato is growing strongly ( about 12 to 
14 weeks ). It is important to fully fill bag to ensure a good crop of potatoes.


More later!

After the Easter break Sunflower and Marigold seeds will follow with more details.

GOOD LUCK for the 2024 competition!

